
Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

RE: Chatsworth/Boundary/Samuel "upgrade"

Tennyson Ward Office <Tennyson.Ward@bcc.qld.gov.au> 23 September 2019 at 16:27
To: Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Dear Dr Bean

Thank you for your leƩer. I did raise this issue at CommiƩee, as it was a very clear missing part of the upgrade.

It was odd and Councillor Cooper didn’t have an answer at first and then said it was a primary bikeway.

I found the whole thing very odd, but not being the local Councillor there I don’t get any say in the project.

We just get the ‘spin’ in the presentaƟon aŌerwards. I think you are very right to raise it as major upgrades like
this

should include, vehicle, bike and pedestrian improvements.

Regards

Nicole Johnston

Councillor for Tennyson Ward

This personal information in your email may be forwarded to Brisbane City Council Officers to assist in responding

to your request.  Your email may be used in future to keep in touch with you about local events and activities.
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From: Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 13 September 2019 5:00 PM
To: LordMayor <Lord.Mayor@brisbane.qld.gov.au>
Cc: space4cycling BNE <space4cyclingbne@gmail.com>; bqinfo@bq.org.au; TheGabba Ward Office
<thegabba.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au>; CityProjects <cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au>; Tennyson Ward Office
<Tennyson.Ward@bcc.qld.gov.au>; Deagon Ward Office <Deagon.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au>
Subject: Chatsworth/Boundary/Samuel "upgrade"

Dear Lord Mayor

Please find attached a letter concerning the Chatsworth/Boundary/Samuel "upgrade".

regards

Dr Richard Bean
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
0431 893 907

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001
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